
         
    THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY   

      11 June 2021  

 

 

Excellency,  

 

I have the honour to transmit herewith, a letter from H.E. Ms. Rabab Fatima, Permanent 

Representative of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh and H.E. Ms. Darja Bavdaž Kuret, 

Permanent Representative of the Republic of Slovenia, the co-facilitators leading the 

intergovernmental consultations in pursuance of resolution 74/303 of 4 September 2020 entitled 

“Revitalization of the work of the General Assembly”, with specific reference to paragraph 6 

regarding the Alignment Process.  

 

The aforementioned letter conveys draft inputs from the consultations of the alignment 

process to the General Assembly draft resolution on the revitalization of the work of the General 

Assembly . The co-facilitators have placed the draft inputs under silence procedure in line with 

the established practice until Wednesday, 16 June 2021 at 9 a.m. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurance of my highest consideration.  

 

                                                                                              
Volkan BOZKIR  

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 

 

  



  

  

 

11 June 2021 

 

Excellency, 

With reference to General Assembly resolution 74/303 and the letter of the President of the 

General Assembly of 6 November 2020, we have the honor to write to you in our capacity as Co-

facilitators appointed by the President of the General Assembly to lead intergovernmental 

consultations on the alignment process during the 75th session of the General Assembly.   

After extensive consultations both at the Ambassadorial and expert level, we are pleased 

to submit the final draft inputs from the consultations of the alignment process to the General 

Assembly draft resolution on the revitalization of the work of the General Assembly, as contained 

in the annex to this letter.   

We have made every effort to undertake extensive consultations and to accommodate 

views and proposals from all delegations and groups. We sincerely believe that the text presented 

hereto is a balanced one and would meet the expectations of all delegations. We take this 

opportunity to thank all delegations for their constructive engagements and important contributions 

throughout the process. 

The text is placed under silence procedure until Wednesday 16 June, 9 AM (9:00 hours) 

EST. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

                                                                 

 

Rabab Fatima       Darja Bavdaž Kuret 

Permanent Representative of        Permanent Representative of  

Bangladesh to the United Nations       Slovenia to the United Nations  

 

https://undocs.org/en/A/RES/74/303
https://www.un.org/pga/75/wp-content/uploads/sites/100/2020/11/PGALetter-Appointment-Alignment-Co-facilitators-75th-session-.pdf

